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KATYDIDS’ CLUB EVENTS

All	Katydids	in-person	events	have	been	postponed,	
cancelled	or	otherwise	on	hold	un8l	further	no8ce.		
We	are,	however,	“dancing”	via	ZOOM	on	Friday	
nights.

LOCAL SQUARE DANCING EVENTS

All	local	square	dancing	events	have	also	been	
postponed	or	cancelled	un8l	further	no8ce.

THANK YOU, JIM, FOR HOSTING OUR FRIDAY NIGHT DANCES 
VIA ZOOM!!

START YOUR WEEKEND RIGHT … DANCE WITH THE KATYDIDS ON FRIDAY NIGHT!

Screen shot of Katydids & Friends meeting via ZOOM on Friday, May 15th.

http://www.katydids.info
http://www.katydids.info
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Stephanie
HAPPY BIRTHDAY!

...................Bill Matolyak! May 08
........................Art Bruns! May 18

....................Jane Bishop! May 31

PRESIDENT’S CORNER
1.		In	a	nutshell
2.		Piece	of	cake
3.		Cherry	on	the	cake
4.		Bald	as	a	coot
5.		A	screw	loose
6.		S8ff	upper	lip
7.		Ear	worm
8.		Joker	in	the	pack
9.	Ace	up	your	sleeve
10.	On	a	silver	plaXer
11.	Spill	the	bans
12.	Big	cheese
13.	Red	Herring
14.		Cold	feet

15.	Born	with	a	silver=-spoon	in	your	mouth
16.	Keep	your	cards	close	to	your	chest
17.	To	8e	the	knot
18.	Put	all	your	eggs	in	one	basket
19.	Walking	on	egg	shells
20.	Shadow	of	your	former	self
21.	No	room	to	swing	a	cat
22.	The	cat’s	got	your	tongue
23.	Kick	the	bucket
24.	Pull	your	socks	up
25.	From	rags	to	riches
26.	Heart	on	your	sleeve
27.	Time	Flies

To	Katydids	and	Friends,

Many	 thanks 	to	Jim	for	figuring	out	and	
implemen8ng	 our	 Friday	 night	 ZOOM	
dances	 where 	 we	 even	 do	 a 	 bit	 of	
dancing!	 	 It	 has 	 been	 a	 lot	 of	 fun,	
challenging	 at	 8mes,	 and	 even	 a 	 bit	 chao8c	 on	
occasion	when	everyone 	wants 	to	talk	at	once.		We’ll	
take	 it	 .	 .	 .	 geang	 together	 and	 sharing	 stories 	is	
good	therapy	for	all	of	us.

Recently	 I 	heard	that	one	of	our	 favorite	fur	 friends	
passed	away.	 	We 	are 	sorry	 to	hear	 the 	news 	that	
Toby,	Pat	 and	Jeff’s	 dog,	waited	un8l 	Pat	 returned	
from	 her	 trip	 to	 SE	 Asia	 to	 say	 his 	final	good-bye.		
Friend,	Mark	Mason,	 recently	 returned	 from	 a	trip	
to	the 	midwest.	 	He’ll 	share	his	story	 with	us 	 	next	
month.	 	 And,	 heard	 last	 Friday	 that	 member,	 Bea	
Clark,	had	back	surgery	and	is 	home	recovering.		We	
look	 forward	to	seeing	 her	back	 on	the	dance	floor	as	
soon	as	she	is	able.

In	 regards 	 to	 our	 applica8on	 to	 dance	 at	 the	
Salva8on	Army	in	Santa 	Clara	on	Friday	nights,	I 	have	
received	 word	 that	 once	 they	 are	 allowed	 to	 rent	
space	to	groups 	again,	and	the 	social 	distancing	rules	
have	 been	 eased	 so	 we	 can	 dance	 again,	 we 	will	
have	to	get	a 	new	agreement	signed	and	approved.		
The	original 	applica8on	is 	no	longer	useful 	because	
the	 agreement	 we	 originally	 had	 in	 the	 approval	
process 	is 	no	 longer	 applicable.	 	 I’ll 	 let	 you	 know	
when	I	heard	of	any	further	developments	on	this.

In	 the	meanwhile,	 come	 ZOOM	 with	 us 	on	 Friday	
nights.

ANSWERS:


